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Remittance Advice (RA) Message 

 

Title:  Federal Reimbursement Limits for Multiple Source Drugs Eff. 04/01/2016 – 
Second Notice 

Issue Date: 04/20/2016 

Run Length: 6 weeks 

Provider Type(s):  070 

Message: On April 1, 2016, 42 CFR Part 447 was updated with respect to Medicaid 
reimbursement for covered outpatient drugs. The rule implements provisions of the 
Affordable Care Act of 2010, and the final maximum federal reimbursement limits for 
multiple source drugs became effective April 1, 2016. The new ACA FUL price type 
was loaded into the Pharmacy Adjudication System on April 18, 2016. Pharmacy 
providers may voluntarily choose to re-submit any claims that paid using the former 
FUL price type between April 1 and April 18, 2016 that have a Date of Service 
between April 1 and April 18, 2016, consistent with 7 AAC 145.005 which allows for a 
12-month timely filing allowance. Details are available at 
http://manuals.medicaidalaska.com/docs/pharmacy.htm (see New Federal Upper 
Limits for Multiple Source Drugs – Second Notice dated 04/18/2016). 

http://manuals.medicaidalaska.com/docs/pharmacy.htm

